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GOSPORT NURSES 

DRAF T LETTER IN REPLY TO DCI NIVEN’S LETTER 12.11.04 

Thank you for your letter dated 12 November 2004. 

I am happy to confirm that we will notify 
appears that material may have to enter 
opportunity to discuss your position with us. 

you in advance of any stage where it 
the public domain, and give you an 

We look forward to receiving the next batch of cases from you. 


